
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

They say that when you work in a school there is never a dull day, well I think 

that applies to the last month! There has been so much going on at the Jun-

ior School, that I find it incredible that we actually also had a week at home 

for half term in the middle of it. I hope that you enjoy reading about just 

some of the things that have happened in this month’s newsletter. 

Just before half term, our year 5 children were taken for an overnight stay to 

Plymouth Aquarium to ‘Sleep with the Sharks’. I am grateful to all parents for 

allowing their children to be away from home for the night (for many the first 

time) and for kitting them out and also the adults who took the children. It’s 

a trip with a varying amount of sleep, but everyone I’ve spoken to had a 

super time. 

Last week we received a call to say that the Junior School was going to be 

inspected by Ofsted on Tuesday and Wednesday. There was one inspector 

for both days, who spent time looking at work and speaking with many chil-

dren. I am always so proud of the children when they talk so fondly about 

their days at school. Everybody at the school really did themselves justice 

and I look forward to being able to share the report with you in a few weeks 

time. 

Finally, each term we focus on a different curriculum area. Last Friday it was 

Geography and you can see from 

the picture that the day began with 

each child learning facts about a 

country. Ask your child to tell you 

more about what they did on the 

day. 

 

 

Jamie Sullivan 

Head of School 
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DATES 

 

High School  

places confirmed 

1st March 

 

5P Class  

Assembly 

3rd March 

 

World Book Day 

 3rd March 

 

Year 3 @Paignton 

Zoo 

6th March 

 

5J Class Assembly 

10th March 

 

Parent Pop In  

15th March 

 

5B Class  

Assembly 

17th March 

 

Red Nose Day 

17th March 

 

Year 4 Residential 

w/b  27th March 

 

Year 3 Production 

28th and 29th 

March 

 

 

School Champions 

The following children received school awards in reading, writing or maths during 

the last month: 

Reading: Vimbi (3P), Freya( 3T), 

Writing: Noah (4W), Jack (6M), 

Maths: Lexie (6M), Dexter (3C), 

 



 Netballers 

World Book Day 2023 

A reminder that this event has been moved to 

Friday 3rd March this year across the Federa-

tion. This is due to the current unknown of 

whether strike action will be taking place on 

Thursday. 

 

If they wish, children can come dressed as a 

favourite book character on Friday. If they do 

not want to they should come in their usual 

school uniform. 

 

During the day the children will take part in a 

number of different book related activities in 

their classes. I’ll be out and about taking lots 

of photos, which I’ll share on twitter during 

the day. You can follow us @stokefed. 

  

 

Our netballers recently took part in an Exeter 

Schools festival. Thanks to Mrs Alam and Miss 

Chard, we were able to take 2 teams. Out of 10 

teams we finished a fantastic 4th and 7th. This was 

their first time playing against other schools and 

they played fantastically and showed great sport-

ing behaviour and respect. 

 

 Year 4 Production 

Goldilocks and the Three Bears 

 

Our year 4 children treated us to a wonderful show this 

year. They performed Roald Dahl’s version of Goldi-

locks and the Three Bears, once to the whole school 

and twice to family and friends. It’s always great to see 

children speaking with such confidence, singing with 

real passion and acting like they’re trying to win an Os-

car! Thank you to everyone who helped put this mar-

vellous show together. 

Mary, The Pigeon Who Never Gave Up 

We were delighted to welcome Simon from 

Quirk into school to share the news that our 

year 6 children are published illustrators! It’s 

a local story set in WWII about a racing pi-

geon.  

The main outlet at the moment is Exeter’s in-

dependent book shop ‘Bookbag’ :  https://

bookbag.shop  which is 

down Fore Street in McCoys 

arcade. It’s also available at 

the Museum shop and Maker 

Mart in Gandy Street.  

The project began with the 

children last year and we 

look forward to being part of 

further projects with Quirk Theatre. 



School Office Notice  

 

If your child requires us to administer medication during 

the school day, an adult must drop it into the school of-

fice, where they will need to fill out the medical con-

sent form. All medicine is locked securely in our first 

aid room. 

Thank you for your continued support in using the app to 

report absence, remember this needs to be each day your 

child is absence. 

Year 5—Sleeping with Sharks 
Just before half term our year 5 children spent the night at Plymouth Aquarium. It’s a wonder-

ful and exciting opportunity for the children and I asked Dylan in year 5 to tell me all about it.  

 

‘It was great fun, we didn’t have much sleep, but it was really nice being there with my 

friends. I knew it was going to be great fun. We had a tour of the shark and turtle tanks and 

took part in many challenges. You could choose pasta, sausages or fish and chips for tea 

and the ice cream was great. 

Community Help 

 
We recently discovered a lectern in the school. I’ve been here a long time and certainly never 

come across it before. The small plaque on it says that it was presented to the school by the PTA 

in 1955. Given that it is 68 years old, it is in remarkably good condition. We are wondering if 

there is anybody in our community that would have the skills to bring it back to it’s former glory. 

If you think you can help, then please give us a call on 01392 667830 and arrange a time to pop 

in and see it. 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 



 

 


